
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Nov. 13 , 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin 
  
The Board discussed expanding the parking lot at 55-58 Lex- Hayes will be refurbishing 
the catch basins. 
 
The Board discussed reimbursing the web master for her internet connection 4-0. 
 
A newsletter with coupon books will be distributed in December. 
 
The Board discussed winter parking ban problems. 
 
The Board discussed an additional cardboard pickup for the Wed. following Christmas 
and a tree pick up. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday Dec 4 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


